BREWSTER SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH

Sabbath September 10, 2022

9:30 a.m. Lesson Study

"Waiting in the Crucible"

10:45 a.m. Church at Worship

Welcome & Announcements Doug Invocation

Praise Time Hartzells

Opening Hymn "This is My Father's World" #92
Offering World Budget Seth
Offertory Piano

BACS Offering

Children's StoryCarolMorning PrayerDougPrayer ResponsePiano

Scripture Genesis 1:1 & Revelation 14: 6-7 Myli

Sermon "The Origin of the Debate" Doug Hartzell

Closing Hymn "The Wonder of It All" #75

Benediction Doug Hartzell

Postlude Piano

(General Dismissal)

Deacon in Charge Monte Stevens
Worship Leader Hartzells
Piano Larry Humphrey

Sunset tonight: 7:24 p.m.

Sunset next Friday: 7:11 p.m.

WEEKLY CALENDAR

September

- 12 BACS Board Meeting, 7 p.m.
- 14 Prayer Meeting & Bible Study, 7 p.m.
- 17 Speaker: Eric Haeger

Worship Leader: Merlin Ekvall Deacon in Charge: Monte Stevens

Offering: Church Budget

CALLING ALL PRAYER WARRIORS: PRAY WITH THE UCC PRAYER TEAM!

- Pray for the Diamond Lake Adventist Church that God will bless each one of them as they share the gospel in their community.
- Pray for God's blessing and protection on each school in our conference, that God would watch over all who are there.
- Pray for the leaders of Upper Columbia Conference, that God will fill them with His spirit and work through them each day.
- Pray for the Ellensburg Adventist Church that each member will have God's power to share Jesus with their community.
- Pray for a special blessing on the city leaders (Mayor, Sheriff, etc.) of Diamond Lake, Ellensburg, and College Place, Washington.
- Claim this promise today: "But the Lord is faithful. He will establish you and guard you against the evil one" 2 Thessalonians 3:3.
- Pray for the 40 days of prayer that began September 1, that God's grace and Holy Spirit Power will be revealed to and through our people.

As you pray, do you often wish you had someone to pray for you? Remember that the UCC Prayer Team is ready to pray for your situation, help is only a click away. Please send in your prayer request by going to www.uccsda.org/#prayer.

......

Pastor: Omar Rodriguez 860-805-1323 <u>pastorofbrewstersda@gmail.com</u> Pastor Office Hours - Wed 10-2 Church Phone - 509-689-3537 Church Secretary: Angie Stolp <u>secretary@brewstersda.com</u> Secretary Office Hours - Wed/Thurs 8-12 Web page - <u>www.brewstersda.com</u>

ANNOUNCEMENTS

<u>WELCOME TO BREWSTER ADVENTIST CHURCH!</u> Welcome to our guests and members. May you be blessed as you worship with us today.

<u>PLEASE SILENCE CELL PHONES</u> - We kindly request that you place your phone on silent during Sabbath School and Church Service and during Wednesday Prayer Meeting/Bible study. Please step outside to make or receive phone calls. Thank you.

CHURCH DIRECTORY UPDATE -

Chet Ground 509-449-8898

NEEDED: POTLUCK HOSTS – Do you enjoy eating and visiting with your fellow church members and friends after church once a month? We need potluck hosts to continue this enjoyable time together. Please take a couple of minutes and sign up for one of the upcoming open potluck weekends. Thank you!

FREE WALNUTS – want to keep your hands busy in the long evenings this coming winter? You can glean some walnuts from a tree in Stacey Allgood's yard. Please TEXT her at 509-733-2409, and she will let you know when they are ready to be picked up off the ground. Thank you!

WWU IS COMING TO SPOKANE! - A special church service will be held at South Hill Church at 10:45 a.m. on Saturday, Sept. 10. Sweet treats at the park! Open to all. Come and go for ice cream and watermelon from 3 – 4:30 p.m. on Saturday, Sept. 10 at Discovery Playground, 2426 N Discovery Pl, Spokane Valley. Please RSVP by September 9 at www.wallawalla.edu/rsvp.

<u>CHURCH BUDGET</u> – funds are struggling at the moment, with the biggest effect showing up in Church Expense which is over **\$19,500** in the hole. We are making progress!!!

BACS is getting a check for just over 70% of the Church Budget each month, whether the money has come in or not. We need to have the donations exceed the monthly budget needs every month to catch up on these shortfalls, or we will have to make cuts in other areas to balance the budget. Thank you for your prayerful consideration and donations to keep our church afloat financially.